
On 04/10/2020 9:51 am 

Mark Cupitt wrote: 

 

  Good morning, 

  

  This is a email to give you some information about Thursday 19th 

  December 2019 as we have seen Your YouTube video about your wonderful 

  property  

 

  The Alpine/Aylmerton Rural fire brigade arrived at your property at 

  Balmoral as the fire was just impacting it, at this point the shed at 

  the front was already alight with a large number of spot fires around 

  the building's  

 

  Our tanker and Pumper got to work to protect everything we could, I 

  would like to say that the preparation that you had done, with buckets 

  of water around the property allowed us to use them to extinguish a 

  number of spot fire's  

 

 

  Regards 

  Mark Cupitt 

  Captain 

  Alpine/Aylmerton Rural fire Brigade 


